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15/09/2020 

 

Dear Parents 

 

CRICKET 

 

All Years 

If your son is interested in attending/playing cricket throughout the year, please send an email to rgsfoc@gmail.com 

with his name, year group and parental email and mobile number so you can be added to the Friends of Cricket (FoC) 

email list and appropriate WhatsApp group.  This will ensure that all information is received regarding training and 

matches. 

 

Year 7 

‘Welcome to RGS Cricket’ sessions are open to all boys regardless of ability or experience.  If a boy wishes to face a 

hard ball, he is required to bring along his own kit as we are unable to provide any protective clothing/equipment 

due to Covid-19 restrictions.  For those without kit, bowlers will use an incrediball.  All sessions will take place in the 

outdoor nets between 4:00pm and 5:15pm.  Boys will then need to be picked up from Uplyme carpark.  Please see 

the list below to confirm the net session that is relevant to your son/s. 

 

• Monday 14/09 & 21/09 – 7TM, 7AB, and Lewis, Hasan, Monty, John, Jack and Omar from 7AR. 

• Tuesday 15/09 & 22/09 – 7CW, 7OH, and Fred, Malachi, Zain, Krish, Eric and Kavinn from 7AR. 

• Wednesday 16/09 & 23/09 – 7CJ, 7LR, and Noah, Ty, Ibrahim and Pradyon from 7AR. 
 

Years 8 & 9 

Once we are able to use our grass wickets, we plan on using the mobile net on the Main Square to provide a training 

space (whilst the outdoor nets are in use).  When this isn’t possible, we will use the small astroturf area as a training 

space (e.g. when the weather hasn’t allowed a wicket to be prepared).  If your son is interested in attending, please 

complete the following form so we can organise appropriate numbers at each session in line with School and ECB 

policies.  Invitations will be sent to those ‘selected’ with further information regarding the session. 

 

Year 8 - 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Pu6mcJUbIEifB1_MiPbJhqlKbljrz4NDiNl_61RyAzNUNzI2S1h

NNEFWTEM1UEZXMVJRSlJVUU0xQS4u 

 

Year 9 - 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Pu6mcJUbIEifB1_MiPbJhqlKbljrz4NDiNl_61RyAzNUODUw

MlhOT01WVU9SM043RFRVRVJVTlBUTy4u 
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Key Stage 4 & 6th Form 

Once we are able to use our grass wickets, we plan on using the mobile net on the Main Square to provide a training 

space (whilst the outdoor nets are in use).  When this isn’t possible, we will use the small astroturf area as a training 

space (e.g. when the weather hasn’t allowed a wicket to be prepared).  If your son is interested in attending, please 

complete the following form so we can organise appropriate numbers at each session in line with School and ECB 

policies.  Invitations will be sent to those ‘selected’ with further information regarding the session. 

 

KS4 & 6th Form - 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Pu6mcJUbIEifB1_MiPbJhqlKbljrz4NDiNl_61RyAzNUQ0VWR

DhIMVNGTkJPMEhXUDdNN1czTEc1My4u 

 

Thank you for continuing to support your son’s enjoyment of cricket. 

 

Kind regards 

Andrew Fletcher 

Head of Cricket 
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